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Dear Customer,  

 

Important Announcement!  

 

This is to bring to your notice that your Bank has decided to consolidate the Depository 
Services and will be discontinuing NSDL Depository Services, effective December 04, 2024. 
The Bank will continue to offer CDSL Depository Services and proposes to transfer all 
existing NSDL Demat Accounts to new CDSL Accounts or to another NSDL depository 
participant.  

 

For Further assistance you may please contact us on +91 22 61156300 / write to us at 
customercare@rblbank.com or refer to this link - https://www.rblbank.com/ 

 

Kind regards,  

RBL Bank 
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